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Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 
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Charlie Smith

From: Sally B Johnson <sbjohnson3@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 7:52 AM
To: Records Clerk; Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of 

Commissioner Passidomo; Office of Commissioner Graham; 
Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl

Subject: Docket#20240032-SU

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 
My name is Sally Johnson. My husband and I have been residents of Knight Island (aka Palm 
Island), since 2004. We live at 120 N Gulf Blvd. Knight Island. We live on the only paved road on 
the Island. The rest of the roads are narrow sand roads. We live within the service district for the 
central sewer system being proposed by Environmental Utilities. I request that you deny EU's 
application. 
 We have a home septic and we maintain it well. Our neighbors on either side of us and across the 
street  do the same. 

Our Island residents do not have lawns, We have natural vegetation and do 
not use fertilizer so we are not like golf courses and other areas in FL. 
contributing to the nitrogen levels. 
Cost? There is no indication of the cost of this proposal.  
Need? Where is the proof of our Island's contamination of the waters? 

SEWAGE SYSTEMS FAIL:  
EU is not the answer. I feel the only reason this is AGAIN coming up for a 
decision is for financial reasons.  
Incompetence. I do not believe EU has the knowledge, skill, ability or 
competence to handle this HUGE responsibility.  
If a central sewer HAS to be created then Charlotte County should be in 
charge, not EU. 
Thank you for your time. 
 

Sally Johnson 
 
 
 
--comm 
Sally B Johnson  sbjohnson3@gmail.com 




